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From: Biedermann, <Cynthia@DGS>
To: "Berry, Dennis (dberry@NFPA.org)" <dberry@NFPA.org>
Date: 4/12/2016 10:30:39 AM
Subject: 2016 California Electrical Code

Dear Mark,
Dear Dennis,

The Department of General Services- Office of Legal Services is requesting an estimated dollar value of the CBSC
INFPA agreement for the 2016 California Electrical Code.

Could you provide an estimate at your earliest convenience? Legal cannot sign off/execute the contract until they
have this information. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Regards,
Cynthia

CYNTHIA BIEDERMANN | ASSOCIATE GOVERNMENTAL PROGRAM ANALYST | CALIFORNIA BUILDING
STANDARDS COMMISSION | 916.263.1330

NEW YEAR, NEW CODE!
Publication Date: July 1, 2016  Effective Date: January 1, 2017
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